Joint Commissioner/Council Insurance Committee Meeting May 21st, 2019

Present: Blake Bunner, David Gogel, Matt Knepper, Todd Ruxer, Aaron Benton, Steve Haaff, Todd Grundhoefer, Tom Brown, Auditor Heidi Greene

Meeting was called to order by Blake Bunner at 6:00 P.M.

Bunner states he spoke with Pete Franzman and August 1st, 2017 was the start of our current policy it is a three year policy which will end July 31, 2020. Pete is currently getting quotes for Anthem and Humana on a commercial type insurance with both a low and high deductible. Pete is also trying to get a 3rd major provider.

Brown asks who sets the parameters on the insurance policies. Brown believes that the county should negotiate these parameters and possibly have a change in our policy. Brown states that he believes there should be a mission statement and encourage our employees maintain a healthy life style. Gogel states that all county grounds should be smoke free. Benton states many companies give an incentive to be smoke free.

Bunner states he will be in contact with Pete regarding the options the county might have with the health insurance.

The next joint meeting was scheduled for June 18th, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. following the Council meeting.

Rnepper made a motion to adjourn. Grundhoefer seconded the motion, motion was approved.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:44 P.M.

President
Attest:

Auditor, Heidi Greene

Lewy

L